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Department of English 

Notice 

November 24, 2020 

This is in partial modification of the Notice given by the Department of English on November 

19, 2020 regarding the AECC of Semester 2 of the students of the morning section. They are not 

to submit the home assignment tomorrow. After the filling up of the form for the CBCS 

Semester 2 Examination, 2020 only those students who have AECC English will submit their 

assignments. The home assignment will be uploaded on the website along with the email address 

for submission on December 4, 2020 by 7:00am. Students have to complete it and mail it to that 

particular email address on the same day by 9:00pm. Submissions after this time will not  be 

accepted. 
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